
4 December 2015 
 
Our Ref: 2015/PA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Senior Citizens’ Christmas Party 2015 
 
We would like to invite you to this year’s Senior Citizens’ Party at Landau Forte 
College on Tuesday 15 December. The doors will open at 1.30pm and the 
celebrations will begin at 2.00pm. Parking will be made available at the College. 
 
You will see a variety of performances from our students, including dance, drama, 
singing and music. You will also have the chance to join in with some Christmas 
songs yourself. There will be food and refreshments provided for you to enjoy whilst 
watching the performances. If there are any specific dietary requirements, please let 
us know when confirming attendance. 
 
This is a brilliant way to start your Christmas celebrations, have fun with friends and 
family and watch fantastic performances from the students at our college. 
If you would like to attend or need more details then please contact us: 
 
Email: jmitchell@landau-forte.org.uk 
 
Or 
 
Telephone: 01332 204040 
 
Please RSVP by Tuesday 8 December 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Olivia Brannan 
Communications Manager 
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